
                     Hezlett  Primary  School 
 
                 1  Ballywoolen  Road, Castlerock    BT51 4TZ      Tel.  (028) 7084 8395 

 

                                                      Principal:    Mrs D Winters    

 

 

12th May 2022 
 
 
Dear P1-3 Parent, 
 

As we return to pre-pandemic routines, school is able to offer a week of ‘Summer 
School’ for our P1-3 pupils from 18th to 22nd July. The scheme is headed up by Mrs 
McGarvey, who will be working with Mrs Hanna, Miss Hamilton and Ms Loughery.  
 
Numbers are limited to 24 pupils and the children will be based in ‘Cabin Club’ at the 
back of the school. The hours are 10.00am to 2.00 pm daily and the pupils should bring 
a packed lunch. Snacks will be provided throughout the day.  
 
Price is dependent on a full quota of pupils but will be around £40.00 to include all 
activities, external coaches and insurance. P4 pupils will not be considered, even if P1-3 
numbers are not sufficient as the age range is too great. Please email me on 
dwinters565@c2kni.net if you wish to express your interest. If numbers are over 24 
then it will be on a first come, first served basis. Further paperwork will follow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Donna Winters 
Principal 

 

 

 
 

mailto:dwinters565@c2kni.net

